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7th April 1987
Mr J, Atterson
The Conservator
Forestry Commission
Consarvancy Office (North)
21 Church Street
Invarness

Dear Mr Atterson,

I have been asked by the Council of the Bailies of Bennachie to
thank you for the time you spent with wus recently We found the
meating very useful and we hope that it was of some benefit to
yourself

We were particularly please that you undertook to investigate the
circumstances surrounding the sale of Commission land on Ben
Lomond, and also the possiblity of the Forestry Commission issuing
a "letter of intent" to the Bailies, We look forward to hearing
from you on these matters,

We understand that Mr Marnie has recomended that a2 lease for the
fishing of Afforsk Pond be issued to the Bailies Despite thes
problems with the dam, we hope that this project can go ahead soon,
The area has been greatly enhanced by the work done by the
Commission,

yours sincarely

Clerk



